
David Pike
Calais IGA
LD 1376
I am in support of LD 1376.  In this business climate we are challenged daily with 
trying to build sales and profits.  Having access to these items will only help build our
business and profits.  It allows us to be more competitive and being able to buy from a
distributor as we can price the product more competitively and will be more available 
to us.  We would much rather buy from a distributor as they will manage the product 
better they our employees as far as delivery schedules, stocking, rotating and making 
sure product has the right POS on it.  Buying from a distributor, in a retailers point of 
view makes way more sense.


